League to Save Lake Tahoe
hosting open house

On June 19, the League to Save Lake Tahoe is hosting a summer
kickoff party, featuring the reopening of the Fritzi & David
Huntington Environmental Education Center in South Lake Tahoe.

The center’s overhaul is designed to provide better educate
and engage the public about how to protect Lake Tahoe. New
exhibits will include an audio station sharing the stories of
how League staff and volunteers collect water quality samples
during storm events as part of the Pipe Keepers program, as
well as visual displays that portray the fragility of Tahoe'’s
beauty.

As part of the kickoff festivities, the League will celebrate
its volunteers, and its partner agencies and organizations.

The 5-8pm event is free. RSVP to events@keeptahoeblue.org or
call at 530.541.5388.
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